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October
Twenty-first

1922.

Professor J. F. Snell, 
Maodonald College,
Ste. Anne de Bellevue, Que.

Bear Professor Snell

„ , Thank you very nuoh for
sending me the oopy of the University of Toronto 
Monthly. I was much interested in the article 
you wrote.

I hope everything is going well 
in your Department and generally at Maodonald. 

I want to get out to see you all shortly.

Yours faithfully,

Prinoipa 1.
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